Something Special for the Easter Season

Many of you are familiar with the wit and wisdom of Fr. Albert Haas, OFM,
from the Mission he offered at Holy Cross last year, or from his DVD series,
“Catching Fire, Becoming Flame.”

We are pleased to announce that another opportunity to experience
Fr. Albert is coming to Holy Cross soon, through his follow-up series, —

“Keeping the Fire Alive” Fr. Albert

Who couldn’t use a little encouragement and support on the Spiritual Journey?
Please join us for 6 presentations by Fr. Albert, followed by small group discussion.

Wednesdays Thursdays
April 23, 30, May 7, 14, June 4,11 or April 24, May 1,8, 15, June 5, 12
7:00 - 8:00PM 1:30 - 2:30PM

(Attendance at “Catching Fire, Becoming Flame” is NOT a pre-requisite for this series)

Please fill in (please print) and return this slip to the Parish Office by April 21st

Easter Series “Keeping the Fire Alive” with Fr. Albert

Name: Phone:

Email:

I will attend: Wednesday evenings Thursday afternoons



